River Park Farmers Market
Coronavirus (COVD 19) response

March 12, 2020

In response to the notification from Governor Newsom'’s office and the recommendation from the
California Department of Public Health, we felt it appropriate to let our vendors know what the
Farmers Market will be doing and asking of our vendors and the public for the duration of the month
of March.

e We will NOT be cancelling the Markets at this time. If the decision to cancel is made, we will
notify everyone as soon as possible.

e At this time, we are asking that all vendors stop sampling until further notice.

e River Park management will be providing additional hand washing stations in the area. The
recommended hand washing duration is 20 seconds or the “Happy Birthday” song sung twice
through. The use of hand sanitizer is recommended but is not a replacement for actual hand
washing.

e Allfood vendors are asked to use sanitizing solution or Clorox wipes regularly on surfaces
where hands touch tents, tables or pass through windows.

e We will be distancing our vendors farther apart to comply with the 6 feet apart for groups of
people.

e |If a vendor is sick, we ask that you please do not attend the Markets. We are doing everything
we can to remain open during this time and we all need to be vigilant to help stop the spread of
COVID 19 at this time.

e Please do not hesitate to call, text or email if you have any questions or suggestions for the
Public’s health and safety.

e Jennifer Waite — 559-313-5180 or Jennifer@cffma.com

Thanks so much in advance for being a vital member of our Market!



